
 

 

 

 Year 2 Newsletter  

Welcome back Year 2! We hope that you had a lovely Easter break.  

 
Miss Wiltshire, Mrs Jarvis and Miss Walker 

 
 

  
 

    

    

   

  

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
                                          

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
  

 

 
 

 

Reminders 
 

Please continue to read at home, using the 
VIPER questions to support reading 

comprehension. Please ensure children’s 
reading books are in their book bag every day!  

   

We have another busy half term ahead of us!  
 

This half term, we will be beginning our next Talk 
for Writing unit based on the text ‘George and the 
Dragon’. We will be learning how to write stories 

where heroes defeat monsters.  
 

In Science, we will be learning about materials and 
their suitability for different purposes.  

 

As part of our Geography learning, we will be 
building our locational knowledge of Europe 

considering the UKs close neighbours. If you have 
any photos of your child visiting a country in 

Europe, please bring them in or email to your class 
address.  

 
Our next Jigsaw PSHE unit will consider 

relationships and what makes a good relationship 
through exploring friendship and how to help 

others.   
 

We hope you are as excited for this half term as we 
are!  

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 

Java’s class assembly is also coming up on Thursday 
4th May. Keep your eyes peeled on the Google 

Classroom.  
 

KS1 Statutory Assessments are likely to take place 
on the weeks commencing 15th and 22nd May.  

Please ensure that your child is well rested, has had 
breakfast, arrives to school promptly and brings 

their water bottle.  
 
 

 

Reminders... 
Coral’s library day is Monday.  
Java’s library day is Tuesday.   

 
Please remember PE days are Wednesday and Friday 
so children need to come to school in PE kit on these 

days.  

Spelling Frame and TT Rockstars  
A new test will become active every Thursday on 

Spelling Frame. Please make sure your child 
completes the test by the following Wednesday.  
Please also encourage your child to practise their 
timetables on TT Rockstars as much as possible.  

 


